
 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

City Seeks Candidates for Independent Citizens’ 
Redistricting Commission (ICRC)  

 
January 12, 2022 -- The City of Santa Fe seeks candidates for its Independent Citizens’ 
Redistricting Commission (ICRC). For five of the seven positions, interested individuals 
must be both residents and registered voters of the city. Two positions, those reserved 
for a statistician and geographer or cartographer, allow for a Santa Fe County resident 
to be appointed, but only if a City resident does not apply. Individuals with knowledge in 
areas such as demographics, statistics, the history, geography, governmental structure 
and community dynamics of the City of Santa Fe are encouraged to apply for one or 
more of the following positions on the commission: 
 
1.    One resident of City Council District 1; 
2.    One resident of City Council District 2;  
3.    One resident of City Council District 3;  
4.    One resident of City Council District 4;  
5.    One resident of the City of Santa Fe, who is a statistician (except that if a city 
resident is not available, then a resident of Santa Fe County may be appointed); 
6.    One resident of the city of Santa Fe, who is either a geographer or cartographer 
(except that if a city resident is not available, then a resident of Santa Fe County may 
be appointed); and 
7.    One member-at-large who is a resident of the City of Santa Fe. 
 
The Independent Citizens Redistricting Commission was established by legislation 
adopted in 2014 and is governed by Section 6-18 of the City Code. The Ordinance 
requires the Commission to review and revise the City of Santa Fe district boundaries at 
least every 10 years. 
 
Interested residents may apply for a seat on the ICRC by sending an email to Kristine 
Mihelcic, Community Engagement Department Director and City Clerk, 
kmmihelcic@santafenm.gov, with the attached application (click to access).  
  
Application Deadline is Friday, January 28, 2022.  
For questions about the application, please call (505) 955-6521. 
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https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001nw0J3N32OGdfsGE7Huw8Tvdz9SodP2fDzO_n8niyyJeKaf2Kkj2FWlZ39Enh2x37y9u3uqDkLliCiM4rxFjAn0t_Kjghy0IhDbQ3GONimwgXWcJmCv5RTVNu5thCIhozN5FX7ZROqv3spgro2dfundbdVLFU-0r5ZBOVXhN7MWi9oUaZmPH-3VaUtm5SREDtbnX86YTxOSMricigHx3DrKA7ECLkHfcd2czCHV4cb68=&c=xQBPIxBrS0fTKeCiYHvuexYei8PFdohu5ste6GP9i-wwUBg_nOUa1A==&ch=0AvPlcocGYMfSqUCpm_B_mmpxTz_FWUhWQV8LMn52lsXwy86Au_ToA==


 
 

   

 


